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April is upon us and we have finally left Winter behind, to be replaced by April showers and, if
we're lucky, a little sunshine. As time is rolling by, here's a little reminder about the Club Spring
BBQ on Sunday 27th May. This is also the day of the Club Single Type Model Competition so get
those Hot Dawg builds finished (or started and then finished) and think of some events to fly
them in. Some suggestions so far include a five lap timed pylon race (only one aircraft at a time),
spot landing and maybe a climb and glide.
Those that have been along South Fen Road recently may have realised that it appears to be
sinking even more that usual. This has not gone unnoticed and on Jan 5th Kate Hemingway
reported on it for the ITV News as 'The worst road in Britain' in addition to The Sun nicknaming
it 'The Gauntlet'. As a result there may be some work carried out on it from the 16th and this
may include closing the road for a few days. I'd like to be more specific but that's all I've been
able to find out.
There's not been much to take pictures of this month, but I got to the Field on Good Friday with
a car full of models that needed an airing and was pleasantly surprised by some good weather, so
I got my camera out.

Good Friday at the Field.

Cloudy but the light breeze was straight down the field.



Upcoming Events

Contact Details
David English

E-mail:
bournestormers.news@gmx.com

May 2018

Wed 2nd

Meeting at the Wishing Wel l .

Sat / Sun 12th & 13th

ModelAir MayFly at Old Warden.

Sat / Sun 19th & 20th

Tibenham Model Air Show 201 8

£1 0 entry, NR1 6 1 NT.

Sun 27th

Club Spring BBQ

April 2018

Wed 4th

Meeting at the Wishing Wel l .

Sun 15th

Buckminster Spring Swap Meet

£6 a table, £2 admission .

nationalcentre.bmfa.org.

Sat 28th

IMAC UK Train ing Day

Buckminster (Min A-cert).

For the Spotlight Model this month Jon Cole has
sent in 'before and after' pictures of his Limbo
Dancer and written the words as well - Thanks
Jon.
'I got the Limbo Dancer from Micheal before he
left as a back up as I appear to have an affinity
with trees. It arrived in a poor state but what
do you expect for £15. A complete strip down
and a new rear end set up, electrics and covering
and it's ready to go. All I need to do now is to

finish my training and pass my
test. The power unit is a
Quantum 40 with a four cell.'

Jon also sent me a short follow
up e-mail to say that the first
picture (with airframes
everywhere) was taken in
Micheal's garage. not his.

Finally we would like to welcome Roger, who has recently moved into the area and joined us at
the Club meeting.




